
 
 
July 26, 2021 
 
As a reminder, a memo was sent out last week detailing price increases that will be put 
into effect August 23rd for Avalon and Cordless Fast Faux products and September 27th 
for Designer Natural Woven Woods. Additionally, our freight policy has been updated.  
 
If you did not receive the memo on July 19th, click here for a copy.  
 
At this time we have chosen to not reprint price guides in order to reduce costs, 
however digital copies of the price guides are available and can be accessed here: 
CACO 2021 Price Guides 
 
Please note for easy access without this link, all price guides are available on our 
website www.cacoinc.com on the Dealer login page. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to working with you in the future. 
 

https://www.cacoinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/August-23rd-2021-Price-Update.pdf
https://www.cacoinc.com/caco-price-guides-2/
http://www.cacoinc.com/

